Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

. River Forest, IL 60305
River Forest Phone: 708-771-8282
Public Schools Fax: 708-771-8291

October 15,2018

Bill Meyer Communicated via email to: billmeyer(11@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Meyer:
This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on October 11, 2018.
Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a non-commercial FOIA Request for enrollment
numbers for:
e 2018

Response: 1433 students (FY 18)

Request: 2) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a non-commercial FOIA Request for enrollment
numbers for:

e 2017

Response: 1464 students (FY 17)

Request: 3) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a non-commercial FOIA Request for enrollment
numbers for:

e 2016
Response: 1405 students (FY 16)

Request:  4) “RECORDS REQUESTED: This is a non-commercial FOIA Request for enrollment
numbers for:

e 2015

Response: 1381 students (FY 15)
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As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under
the Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

Superintendent
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From: BILL MEYER billmeyer011 @gmail.com
Subject: FOIAREQUEST
Date: October 11, 2018 at 10:35 AM
To: CondonE@district90.0rg

Hello Superintendent Condon,
This is a non-commercial FOIA Request for enrollment numbers for 2018, 2017, 2016, and 2015 school year.
Shall you have any questions, please let me know.

Bill



